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: . Weekly update from meetings:

Lengthy conversations from medical direction and the leadership team about
demonstrating competence by staff. As we finalize solutions and improvements, we
will share changes with at least 30 days notice to everyone.

Dual oxygen systems are in process to get ordered for two trucks per month. This
month's order has been made.

Ipads in each ambulance is also in process and the first ambulance’s setup has been
ordered as a sample to see if the setup is what we want.

Capital and operations budgets list have been finalized and forms are going to be
done by this time next week for submittal to finance committees.

Working on getting the CPAP/BIPAP equipment for the OTwo ventilators. Still
working through MM to make the order happen.

Fleet services department has staffing issues due to quarantine and illness. Be
patient with them as they do their best keeping ambulances on the road.



